
 

 

Town Administrator Report, June 27, 2022 

• Confidential Mediation with USDA is ongoing. I hope to have more news soon.- Historical Commission signoff is 
required for pump station location. Meeting is Wednesday. 

• Vadar is live. We expect much more fluid operations.  
• Town audit is still ongoing. I received notice that it is complete but have not received the final version or the 

management letter.   
• You Tube for viewing meetings at home has been created and is live. Meetings are live. Please check the website 

for URL.  
• The Treasurer would like to hire Marta Moran Bishop as clerk. Her resume is attached.  
• I would like to hire Carol Riches. Her resume is attached. 
• Town Meeting was Saturday and went well with all articled passing. 

 

 

As always, please feel free to reach out to me anytime. My email and work and cell numbers are on the front 
page of the website, and my door is always open.  

Thank you, 

 

Nicole 


